
TR020002 - Manston Airport 

Ref: 20014051 
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Allasno, residents of  

 

We respectfully submit that the Applicants have failed to address the issue of fuel 
tankers required to service the anticipated 20,000 flights a year declared in their 
documents. Manston has no fuel pipeline so all supplies must be brought in by 
tanker vehicles, up to four of which are required to fill a Boeing 747. 

Accordingly, we submit that quite apart from the additional road traffic generated 
by the Applicant’s plans, there would be a necessity to transport the required fuel 
by road, thereby increasing congestion, pollution and the risk of accidents. 

We have raised this issue at two public consultations, and on both occasions were 
told that a reply, detailing the projected figures, would be sent to us by email. 
Despite reminders, no response has been forthcoming. 

 

Rupert & Nicola Allason 
     

 
12th February 2019 
 

 

 




